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Cinco de Mayo 
 

The students had a fun Cinco de Mayo celebration! They danced 
the Mexican Hat Dance, sang some songs, hit a pinata, and ate 
lots of yummy food. Thank you for all your food donations. We 
bought carnitas with some of the money donated by parents.  

Thank you for making our festivities fun for everyone! 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
Friday, May 3 – Cinco de Mayo 
 
Mon- Thursday , May 6-9 – 
Teacher Appreciation Week 
 
Friday, May 10 – Mother’s and 
Grandmother’s Day  
Toddler and Primary- 8-9 a.m. 
 Elementary 8-9:30 a.m. 
 
Friday, May 17 – Children’s 
Night 4-5:30 P.M. (Minimum 
Day. School dismissed at 12:30 
p.m. No Daycare.) 
 
Monday, May 27 –  
Memorial Day  
(School Closed) 
 
JUNE 
 
Friday, June 14 – Father’s and 
Grandfather’s Day Breakfast 
 
Thursday, June 20 – Last Day of 
the Academic Year/ Bon Voyage 
Party (Minimum Day. School 
closes at 12:30 p.m.) 
 
Friday, June 21 Graduation (By 
Invitation only) 
10 am to 12 pm (School Closed) 
 
Thursday – Friday, June 27-28 – 
Summer Break (School Closed) 
 
 

 

Mothers’ and grandmothers’ Day 

Breakfast 
All moms and grandmoms are invited to join us on Friday, May 

10 for Mother’s Day Breakfast from 8 a.m. to 9. a.m.  

A special performance will be held in the following classrooms: 

Toddler Class - 8:15-8:30 a.m. 
Primary 1 – 8:30 - 8:45 a.m. 
Primary 2 – 8:45 - 9:00 a.m. 
Primary 3 – 9:00 - 9:15 a.m. 
Elementary – 9:15- 9:30 a.m 

 
Please RSVP for this event. Sign-ups are posted in the 
classroom. We hope to see you! 

 

Teacher Appreciation week 
 

We are grateful to all our amazing teachers. This school is at its 
best with all our wonderful and dedicated teachers. We are 
celebrating Teacher Appreciation week on May 6-9. Give your 
teacher a big hug, a special note, or high five and a BIG thanks for 
a job well done. 

Children’s Night 
 
Join us for Children’s Night on Friday, May 17. The children can’t 
wait to show you the work they have mastered in class. They will 
act like the teacher and present the lesson to you. You and your 
child can come anytime between 4:00 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
 
The school will close at 12:30 p.m. and will reopen at 4:00 p.m. 
This allows the teachers to prepare the classroom for Children’s 
Night. There is no daycare, and late pickup is $1 per minute.  
 



 
 
     

Happy birthday 
 

4 years old 
Toby 5/16 

Emilio 5/22 
Peyton 5/22 

 
9 years old 
Aiden 5/16 
Syra 5/16 

 
10 years old 
Michelle 5/9 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2019-2020 Registration 
 
We are finalizing our roster for the 2019-2020 school year. 
Be sure to turn in your registration form to guarantee your 
child’s placement in the class.  
 

Graduation 
 
To those eligible to graduate this year, forms were sent home 
for cap and gown orders. Cap and gown orders have been 
finalized. If you were one who received a graduation form 
and would like your child to graduate and have NOT 
submitted your form, please talk to Ms. Cyndi. Graduation 
invitation and RSVPs will be given out next week. Please 
write down on the RSVP the name you would like printed on 
the diploma.  

St. Jude Trike-a -thon 
 
The children had a blast in our annual St. Jude Trike-a- Thon! 
We also had a special jog-a-thon for all the students to 
participate in. Thank you to the many families who donated to 
help raise funds for St. Jude. We are so grateful for all your 
donations. We’ve surpassed our goal of $1200 and raised $2562 
so far. If you would still like to donate, the fundraiser will be 
until this Friday, May 3. 
 
 

Mixed Bag 
 
Thank you so much who bought items for our Mixed Bag 
fundraiser. We sold $1902 and will be getting $837 from this 
fundraiser. We will be adding that to pay for the path, which will 
start in a few weeks.  

Toddler Registration 
 
Current parents are given priority in registering for our 
Toddler’s class. To ensure your toddler has a space at 18 
months to 3 years, be sure to register as early as possible. 
The 18-24 months has a maximum of 6 spaces and 24-36 
with 12 max.  
 

Summer 
Registration 

 
Registration forms for Summer 
2019 will be out on the 6th of 

May. Registration forms are due 
at the end of the month.  

Book Fair 
 
Thank you for supporting our 
Book Fair this year. I hope you 
were able to check out the new 
titles they’ve added. In the next 
few weeks, we are going to 
update our library and include 
the new books we’ve purchased 
from the points we collected 
from the book fair!  


